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.04.21 “All your children shall be taught by the Lord and great shall be 
the peace of your children.” Isaiah 54:13 

Parkview Color Run 

Come walk or run with us at 
Parkview’s Color Run on 
Sunday, May 7. We are 
moving this event back to 
Burnet Park. The Color Run is 
a blast and helps raise a 
significant amount of money 
for our school ranging from 
$4,000 - 7,000 in previous 

years. This year, we hope to raise $6,000 for Parkview’s 
expansion project. To achieve this goal, we need YOUR help! 
A letter about the Color Run and its fundraising efforts is going 
home with your student(s) today. Please refer to the time-
sensitive information for more instructions. 

Rummage Sale 

Parkview’s spring rummage sale will be held on Sunday, April 
23. Our school gymnasium will be filled with items large and 
small. Come out and shop for a bargain from 9 am to 3 pm. We 
always have a variety of home décor, electronics, outdoor and 
sporting equipment, appliances, books, kid’s toys and clothing, 
and more.  

It IS spring cleaning time! If you have any 
gently used items to donate you can 
drop them off to the school during 
school hours beginning Monday, 
March 27. Proceeds from the sale will go 
to support Parkview’s expansion project.  

 
Lunch Menu 
Monday—PB&J w/ a side 

Tuesday—Haystacks 

Wednesday—Mac & cheese w/ 
veggie chicken & green beans 

Thursday—NOON DISMISSAL 

 

On the 
Calendar 
March 23—Teacher In-service, 
NOON DISMISSAL 
 
March 24—Third Quarter Ends 
 
March 27-31—Week of Prayer 
 
April 3-7—Spring Break 
 

Office Contact Info 

P: 315.468.0117 

F: 315.487.1732 

PJASecretary@gmail.com 

 
 



 

Teacher In-service 

There will be NOON 
DISMISSAL on Thursday, 

March 23rd to allow 
teachers time to complete 
end of the quarter 

documentation and grading.  

After-school care will be available from 
12:00-5:30pm that day. 

Week of Prayer  

Pastor Reynolds Rodriguez will 
lead our students in a week of 
prayer March 27-31. Students 
will join together each morning 
for a time to grow closer to God 
and His word. The theme for the 
week of prayer is “All the Way Up” and will 
focus on our goal of being in Heaven with 
Jesus. Please pray for Pastor Reynolds and our 
students to be receptive to God’s voice. 

Pop-Up Work Bee 

We are preparing for a visit from the Atlantic 
Union Conference accreditation team following 
spring break in April. Our school board and staff 
have been working carefully on our school’s 
accreditation application to be submitted upon 
their visit. The accreditation team will be onsite 
all day, observing the Parkview experience. 

We want to present our very best for them and 
would appreciate the help of our Parkview 
families who have availability during spring 
break to give of their time to spruce up our 
school. We will meet on Monday, April 3rd from 
8am-12pm. Come for an hour or two or stay 
the whole time…whatever 
fits your schedule. 
Home & School will 
provide refreshments 
to all our volunteers.  

Because we are a small school with a mission 
to have no child left out, we rely heavily on the 
volunteerism of our families. We appreciate 
your support and know you will be blessed in 
return for your time spent at Parkview.  

 
 

Piano Lessons 

Beginning March 29th, 
Julianna Mitchell will teach 
piano lessons on Wednesdays 
at Parkview. Julianna has a Masters in Music 
from Syracuse University and eight years of 
teaching experience. She is actively involved 
in youth and music ministry at her church. 
Lessons are $25 per half hour. Please 
contact the office ASAP if you are interested in 
signing your child(ren) up for lessons as there 
are a limited number of slots available.  

Snow Days 

Mrs. Kaiser wishes to make the 
following announcement regarding 
school closures/delays due to 
inclement weather. We hope this 
information does not apply to us again 
for this school year, but it may smooth 
out communication in the future. 

When inclement weather is expected, our staff 
regularly checks news reports to stay informed 
of the forecast, road conditions, and other 
school closures. We will always communicate 
our plan by posting our school by name on 
CNY Central and Channel 9 news 
(announced on air and posted on their 
websites) if there is a closure or delay. 
Sometimes area school districts are not in 
agreement. For example, Liverpool may only 
delay though Syracuse City closes. Please 
ALWAYS look for “Parkview Junior 
Academy” to be listed. We try very hard to 
announce changes no later than 6 am.  

We also utilize the Jupiter portal to send blast 
communication to our families. It was 
previously communicated that failure to 
monitor your Jupiter account is not an option. 
We must know that we have a trusted way to 
relay information (especially when it’s time-
sensitive or critical) to you.  

Getting announcements out by these means 
takes a bit of focus and effort. Please text 
only after checking the sites listed and only 
if absolutely necessary. 

In the event of a school delay, breakfast will 
not be served at school. 



 

Spring Break 

There will be NO SCHOOL 
April 3-7 for our spring recess.  

Eighth Grade Snack Menu 

 Juice--$0.75 

 Goldfish--$0.75 

 Pop Chips--$1.00 

 Chex Mix--$1.00 

 Gummies (gelatin free)--$0.75 

 Kind Granola Bars--$1.00 

 Pizza (Thursday only, pay on 
Wednesday)--$2.00 

 Popsicles (Friday only)--$1.00 

Sicknesses  

We kindly ask you to keep your child home if 
he/she is experiencing fever, chills, cough, 
difficulty breathing, body aches, sore throat, 
and/or loss of taste or smell. Children should 
remain home until they have received a 
negative COVID test result and have been 
fever-free for 24 hours. If coughing and/or 
sneezing persist, we ask that they wear a mask 
while at school. 
 
 
 
 

Absent or Sick Child/Early Pick-Up  

If your child will be absent for the day, please 
call the office before 9am to inform us of the 
reason for the absence. If you need to arrange 
an early pick-up, please call the office no later 
than the morning of to notify of medical 
appointments and at least an hour in advance 
(if able) in the event of an emergency. 

Sprouts & Worm “Tea” 

If you’d like to purchase alfalfa 
sprouts or worm “tea” please text 
Mrs. Kaiser at 315.729.7250. 

Alfalfa sprouts—$4 / 4oz container 

Worm “tea”—$3 / 16oz jar 

Box Donations Needed 

Mrs. Kaiser’s class is collecting small 
to medium sized boxes (ex., cereal or 
mac & cheese) to use for dog 
enrichment toys which will be 
donated to the CNY SPCA. Please 
send in any empty boxes you have. 

After-School Care/Late Pick-Up 

Hours: M-Th 3:15-5:30pm, F noon-3:00pm. 

Fee: $5/hour per child ($1.25/quarter hour) 
paid in advance, CASH only. No exceptions.  

An initial deposit of $60/child must be paid the 
Friday prior to a student beginning after care. 
Any unused funds will roll over. Each Friday 
you must bank up to $60/child to allow 
him/her to participate in after care services 
the following week. Accounts which are not 
paid in advance AND dip into the negative and 
accrue new charges will be billed at the late 
pick-up fee of $1/minute. 

Parents who have not picked up 
their child(ren) by 3:20pm M-Th or 
12:05pm on Friday will accrue late 
pick up fees at the rate of $1/min, 
added to your monthly statement. 

If you are not able to pick your child up 
promptly at dismissal times, we encourage you 
to utilize this service. By paying in advance, 
the fee is $5/hr. If you are late, but haven’t paid 
in advance the fee is $1 PER MINUTE which 
adds up quickly. 

 

Parkview exists to empower students to think deeply, 

Serve humbly and trust God wholeheartedly. 

 


